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LETTERS TO THE WALL STREET JOURNAL
October 30, 1989 TO: PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE NO. 29-89 RE: Letters to the Wall
Street Journal __________________________________________________________ These letters are
part of our latest attempt to remind the Wall Street Journal of its obligation to be accurate
and fair. They were written the day before the appearance of Siconolfi's junk bond bashing
piece last Friday. We will probably respond to that as well. Best regards, L. Erick Kanter
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